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Dear Members,

Talking to many centre owners there is a huge concern the pay childcare workers pay rise is being
implemented.

This whole scheme is putting lot of pressure on small to medium size childcare operators. This is a half
cooked scheme

& will create lot of disparity in the industry.

Many childcare centres are expressing their concern on this scheme but no one wants to listen to their
concern.

There should be equal pay rise for all the childcare workers & that should be decided by the Fair Work
Australia

& not by the politicians.

Make childcare industry better for everyone & do not spoil what has been achieved so far.

Kind Regards

Satinder Sharma
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